



RCMP BURNABY DETACHMENT

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: CHAIR PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

DATE: 2019-01-09

FROM: OIC BURNABY DETACHMENT

FILE: 2410-20

SUBJECT: RCMP - MONTHLY REPORT AUGUST/SEPTEMBER

In response to the report presented by the RCMP for August and September 2018, the Chair of Public Safety Committee requested that the RCMP continue with events such as Coffee with a Cop as an effective community engagement tool.

Action Taken:

On December 19th, 2018, members from CRT and YIT attended the Tim Hortons located at Northgate Mall on North Road. The event was well-received and led to many positive interactions with members from the community. A number of new Canadians were spoken to, and were happy to see the approachability of police in Burnaby/Canada. Various crime and public safety initiatives were discussed. Burnaby RCMP Media Section ensured the event was broadcast through social media. The initiative could not have taken place without the generous support of Tim Hortons and the North Road BIA.

Planning is currently underway for a Coffee with a Cop in the District 1 area. It is anticipated this will take place at the end of January.

Deanne Burleigh, C/Supt.

Officer in Charge

Burnaby Detachment